
H 

Hurst4lynnwood 

replied 

Thu, 12 Jun 2025 at 2:12 PM 

To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 

RE: PDC case Number 173511 

Response to allegation 1:  During my 2021 Hurst4Lynnwood Mayor campaign I loaned the 
campaign $5,000 of personal funds as recorded in ORCA.  I did not make it through the 
August 2021 primary and at that point I did not anticipate running for office again. The 
campaign account showed a balance of $241.38.  As a partial repayment of the $5,000 
loan I made a cash withdrawal of $241.38 on August 30, 2021 and made that bank account 
inactive. I did not report that payment to the loan at the time of the cash withdrawal, I have 
now amended the loan documents for the 2021 campaign to reflect the partial repayment 
of the loan. The outstanding loan amount is now shown as $4, 758.62.  The 2021 ending 
balance for the 2021 campaign should now be $0. 

  

Response to allegation 2:  For the 2025 ElectHurst4Lynnwoood campaign the printed 
material ordered from Vista Print listed on C4 report 110285477 has been amended to 
include an expenditure detail of the quantities and description. 

  

Please advise if any other action is needed. Amendments have been made in the PDC Orca 
system to address both allegations.  Thank you.   

  

George Hurst 

Email:     Hurst4Lynnwood@outlook.com 
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